
Summary of DAA Board of Directors Meeting  

August 14, 2023 

 

 

 

Meeting Called to order at 9:03 a.m. 

Quorum Present 

The current balance in the DAA Checking Account is $4,781.78 

Total of 20 paid members 

Tony for Cucina Bella will send in his membership dues 

Membership fees paid in 2023 will be for an 18-month period 

Membership Social will be held on Monday, September 18, at Fernhill, from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  
Taylor will create the invite to send out on or before August 28 to the Downtown Business Owner List 

Lori Mason has volunteered to head up the membership committee with Director Callahan.   

Lori will create a membership flyer and email to be sent out by Greg to the Business Owner list along 
with the membership application. This will go out Week of August 21 

Lori will join as a resident until her business is established 

Taylor will set up a public Facebook page 

Jason will talk with Village staff on the requirements for the DAA to host a fireworks event.  

Next meeting will be Monday, September 11, 2023 at 9:00 a.m., at Historic Village Hall, second floor.  

Meeting adjourned at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

 


